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Dear Readers,

Please accept our warm autumn welcome to all Reading Horizons 
readers and authors.  This issue represents the last of volume 52 as 
well as our first fully on-line edition from author’s submissions to 
final copy.  

Starting with volume 53,  Reading Horizons welcomes a new 
staff and new additions.  The same great literacy articles will be 
published as new and promising authors share their literacy research 
and work with  literacy educators and researchers.

Please read and enjoy this fall’s issue from promising authors of 
some interesting and cutting edge articles.

Karen F. Thomas
Editor, Reading Horizons

April Zapata
Editorial Assistant
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